
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5th September, 2019 

Year 6 Parents Meeting 
SATs, Secondary School & Residential 

 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),  
 
We would like to invite you to meet your child’s teachers on Monday 9th 
September at 3:15 in the main hall. During this meeting there will be the 
opportunity to meet the Year 6 team and ask any questions that you may have. 
 
We will discuss: 
 

Your child’s application for secondary school  
The SATs in May and what you and your child can expect  
Year 6 residential to Buckden House  

 
It is vital that you attend this meeting as there is key information and dates that 
you need to be aware of. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all there.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

Mrs King, Mrs Pollard, Mr Cunliffe & Ms Hayer 
 
Mrs King, Mrs Pollard, Mr Cunliffe & Ms Hayer 
Year 6 Teachers 

 


